
Building up the Body of Christ with Welcoming Arms, Loving Hearts and Joyful Worship. 

729 Grand Canyon, Hoffman Estates IL, 60169 

www.sainthubert.org          

Catholic Parish 

   Saint Hubert 

SATURDAY VIGIL AT 4:30 PM 

SUNDAY MASSES AT 8:00 AM & 10:00 AM, NOON & 6:00 PM 

DAILY MASSES AT 8:30 AM MONDAY, TUESDAY & FRIDAY 

ADORATION, PRIVATE PRAYER & RECONCILIATION TUESDAY 5:00—7:00 PM 

If the reconciliation time does not work for you, please contact Fr. Mike directly. 

MAY 22, 2022 
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Is Peace Possible? 

 

 In today’s gospel, Jesus is preparing his apostles for a different way he will be with him. He gives them 

something to think about and something to find. He leaves them—and us—with his peace. He gives it to 

us.  

 

 Peace is very much on our minds these days. The war in Ukraine continues. Within our own borders, we 

confront the senseless mass shootings in Buffalo and other parts of our country that have ripped apart 

families and communities. There is rage in people’s heart over the pro-life movement and other social 

issues. And within our own lives, we can face anxiety, hurt and brokenness.  

 

 Is peace really ever possible? 

 

 With Jesus Christ in our lives, it can be. He tells us it’s not the kind of peace the world can give us, 

because, as we know, it really can’t. We call an absence of war, “peace,” but peace can be disrupted in 

other ways. The effects of war and brokenness linger well after the wars are over. 

 

 The kind of peace Jesus leaves us and gives us is himself. It’s his presence. And it comes into our lives 

through The Advocate—Jesus’ name for the Holy Spirit. We have peace in knowing that Jesus comes 

into our lives, especially in the Eucharist, where we take him into our hearts and into the world with us. 

There is peace in knowing we’re never alone, which is why he tells us we don’t have to be afraid. We’re 

held no matter what we go through—even the Catholics in Ukraine who gather for Mass in the midst of 

war and the families in Buffalo in the midst of tragedy. 

 

 Parishioners tell me all the time that coming to Mass allows them to find the peace Christ has left us and 

gives us—even if it is for only a few minutes. Worship is meant to remove us from the normal routine to 

lift our hearts into the heart of God. It’s a retreat, a way to sit inside the presence we long to feel. 

 

 If you have the time, every Tuesday from 5-7 PM we have Eucharistic Adoration in the church. It’s a 

meaningful time for many parishioners who come simply to sit in the quiet presence of Christ in the 

Blessed Sacrament. We don’t have to say a word. We don’t have to think. We don’t have to do anything 

other than be. And in being ourselves—as we are, whether hurting, troubled, anxious or the opposite—

we find the peace Christ gives, because during that time we aren’t alone. Christ is with us. And he sends 

us The Advocate to move into our hearts. And even if for a moment, we experience peace—His peace 

within us. 

 

Welcoming Our Children Into the Church 

Today at the 10 AM Mass, we will welcome and be introduced to nine children who are preparing to be 

fully initiated into our Church at the next Easter Vigil. One will be baptized, and along with the other 

eight, will receive Confirmation and Eucharist for the very first time. They have been learning about 

God, our faith, and a life in the Church for a year now. And now they’re ready to continue the journey 

and discover even more. We’re very blessed their families are with us as we practice the faith together. 

 

As we head into a new week, we don’t go alone. We’re strengthened in being together and in Christ who 

walks into the week with us. Peace and good things 

 

—Fr. Mike  



Weekday Intentions 

Monday, May 23�

  8:30 AM  St. Hubert Parishioners 

Tuesday, May 24�

  8:30 AM  St. Hubert Parishioners 

Wednesday, May 25—St. Bede the Venerable; St. Gregory VII & 

                                     St. Mary Magdalene de’Pazzi 

  8:00 AM Mass at St. Matthew 

  8:45 AM Mass at St. Marcelline 

  9:00 AM Mass at Church of the Holy Spirit 

Thursday, May 26—St. Philip Neri 

  8:00 AM Mass at St. Matthew 

Friday, May 27—St. Augustine of Canterbury 

  8:30 AM  John Snick, Sr.; Jeter Babies; Edward Jeter, Sr. 

Weekend Intentions 

Saturday, May 28—St. Christopher Mag 

  4:30 PM  Ana Listar; Rosario Gutierez; Francisco Gutierez 

Sunday, May 29—The Ascension of the Lord  

  8:00 AM  Patricia Noonan; Corrine Childress; Bennett Reed 

10:00 AM  Winifred Fuger; Rosario & Imelda Racine; Cecilia Kauffman 

12:00 PM  Dorothy Iacullo; Rose O’Hara  

  6:00 PM  Maria Przygucki 

Pray for... 

Mass Intentions 
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If you are not ready to come to Mass yet,  

please join us in praying for the following intentions. 

Sick         Mike Wilder, Mike Kudia, Paul Mazan, Mary Great, Bob Gallivan, Mary Gallivan, Lorraine Chavez,  

               Ron Lovatt, Sue Pierscionek, Xiomara Wischnack, Stacey Selim, Mary Therese Bornhofen, Jim Childress,   

…………..    Mary Kay Flynn, Stephanie Voeller, Helen Moffett,  T om & Aurora Masen, Michael Masen,   

               Debbie O’Connor,   Bradley Gerlach 

  

Others  Those who protect at home and overseas  

 

Deceased  Catalino Borromeo, Rose O’Hara, Robert Culleeney, Mark Lazare 

 

To have a particular intention for those who are sick, recently deceased, or otherwise in need of prayers 

considered for inclusion in the Prayer of the Faithful during our Sunday liturgy, please go to the website, 

www.sainthubert.org and click on the Prayer Request  button or call the parish office at 847-885-7700, ext.106. 

Those who are sick will be listed for 6 weeks in the bulletin. If you would like your loved one to continue to be 

listed beyond this time, please call the office to have them added again. 

If you can’t make it to church this 

weekend, you can still 

contribute to our Sunday 

Offering electronically by 

scanning this QR code or 

texting SUNDAY to  

312-248-6203. 



©LPi 
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GOSPEL MEDITATION: 

6
th

 Sunday of Easter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesus tells his disciples, “Peace I leave with you; my peace I give to you. 

Not as the world gives do I give it to you.” The peace that Jesus gives is far 

different than the kind that comes from the absence of war, conflict, or 

affliction. The peace that God offers is found alongside suffering and 

hardship, not necessarily in their absence. St. Teresa of Avila offers us a bit 

of wisdom regarding peace: “May today there be peace within. May you 

trust God that you are exactly where you are meant to be. May you not 

forget the infinite possibilities that are born of faith. May you use those gifts 

that you have received and pass on the love that has been given to you. 

May you be content knowing you are a child of God. Let this presence settle 

into your bones and allow your soul the freedom to sing, dance, praise, and 

love. It is there for each and every one of us.” 

 

In order for us to experience the divine peace that Jesus offers, we have to 

allow God’s presence to settle into our bones! It is only when this happens 

that we can be truly taught by the Holy Spirit to discern the true path to 

peace and find ourselves with untroubled hearts. The world and our lives 

are so unpredictable and changeable. If we look for a source of lasting and 

real peace only there, our search will never be satisfied. Something will always unsettle and disturb us. The 

Jewish disciples could really relate to what Jesus was saying about peace (shalom). They already knew that it 

was more a matter of achieving wholeness and wellbeing than anything else.  

 

Wholeness and wellbeing are precisely what is uncovered when we begin to really see and know the height, 

depth, and breadth of God’s presence and promise. The elegance of God’s Divine life flows through our blood 

and the marrow in our bones. It is that close and deep. As we breathe in and exhale God’s life, peace becomes 

what we know within and what is exhaled out. This remains in the midst of intense conflict, persecution, 

suffering, rejection, and even death. 

Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass ©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD 

“The Advocate, the Holy Spirit, 

          whom the Father will send in my name, 

                 will teach you everything and remind you of all that I told you.” 

…………………      —John 14:26 

Acts 15:1-2, 22-29 

Psalms 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8 [4] 

Revelations 21:10-14, 22-23 

John 14:23-29  

 

Readings for the week: 

Monday, May 23 

Acts 16:11-15 

Ps 149:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6a and 9b 

Jn 15:26—16:4a  

 

Tuesday, May 24 

Acts 16:22-34 

Ps 138:1-2ab, 2cde-3, 7c-8 

Jn 16:5-11  

 

Wednesday, May  25 

Acts 17:15, 22—18:1 

Ps 148:1-2, 11-12, 13, 14 

Jn 16:12-15  

 

Thursday, May 26 

Acts 18:1-8 

Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4 

Jn 16:16-20  

 

Friday, May 27 

Acts 18:9-18 

Ps 47:2-3, 4-5, 6-7 

Jn 16:20-23  

 

Saturday, May 28 

Acts 18:23-28 

Ps 47:2-3, 8-9, 10 

Jn 16:23b-28  

 

Next Sunday, May 29 

Acts 1:1-11/ 

Ps 47:2-3, 6-7, 8-9 

Eph 1:17-23 or   Heb 9:24-28 

Lk 24:46-53  
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Leaving Peace Behind as Our Farewell Gift 

By Ron Rolheiser, OMI 

 

There is such a thing as a good death, a clean one, a death that, however sad, leaves behind a sense of peace. I 

have been witness to it many times. Sometimes this is recognized explicitly when someone dies, sometimes 

unconsciously. It is known by its fruit. 

I remember sitting with a man dying of cancer in his mid-fifties, leaving behind a young family, who said to me: “I 

don’t believe I have an enemy in the world, at least I don’t know if I do. I’ve no unfinished business.” I heard 

something similar from a young woman also dying of cancer and also leaving behind a young family. Her words: “I 

thought that I’d cried all the tears I had, but then yesterday when I saw my youngest daughter I found out that I had 

a lot more tears still to cry. But I’m at peace. It’s hard, but I’ve nothing left that I haven’t given.” And I’ve been at 

deathbeds other times when none of this was articulated in words, but all of it was clearly spoken in that loving 

awkwardness and silence you often witness around deathbeds. There is a way of dying that leaves peace behind. 

In the Gospel of John, Jesus gives a long farewell speech at the Last Supper on the night before he dies. His 

disciples, understandably, are shaken, afraid, and not prepared to accept the brute reality of his impending death. 

He tries to calm them, reassure them, give them things to cling to, and he ends with these words: I am going away, 

but I will leave you a final gift, the gift of my peace. 

I suspect that almost everyone reading this will have had an experience of grieving the death of a loved one, a 

parent, spouse, child, or friend, and finding, at least after a time, beneath the grief a warm sense of peace whenever 

the memory of the loved one surfaces or is evoked.  I lost both of my parents when I was in my early twenties and, 

sad as were their farewells, every memory of them now evokes a warmth. Their farewell gift was the gift of peace. 

In trying to understanding this, it is important to distinguish between being wanted and being needed. When I lost 

my parents at a young age, I still desperately wanted them (and believed that I still needed them), but I came to 

realize in the peace that eventually settled upon our family after their deaths that our pain was in still wanting them 

and not in any longer needing them. In their living and their dying they had already given us what we needed. There 

was nothing else we needed from them. Now we just missed them and, irrespective of the sadness of their 

departure, our relationship was complete. We were at peace. 

The challenge for all of us now, of course, is on the other side of this equation, namely, the challenge to live in such 

a way that peace will be our final farewell gift to our families, our loved ones, our faith community, and our world. 

How do we do that? How do we leave the gift of peace to those we leave behind? 

Peace, as we know, is a whole lot more than the simple absence of war and strife. Peace is constituted by two 

things: harmony and completeness. To be at peace something has to have an inner consistency so that all of its 

movements are in harmony with each other and it must also have a completeness so that it is not still aching for 

something it is missing. Peace is the opposite of internal discord or of longing for something we lack. When we are 

not at peace it is because we are experiencing chaos or sensing some unfinished business inside us.   

Positively then, what constitutes peace? When Jesus promises peace as his farewell gift, he identifies it with the 

Holy Spirit; and, as we know, that is the spirit of charity, joy, peace, patience, goodness, longsuffering, fidelity, 

mildness, and chastity. 

How do we leave these behind when we leave? Well, death is no different than life. When some people leave 

anything, a job, a marriage, a family, or a community, they leave chaos behind, a legacy of disharmony, unfinished 

business, anger, bitterness, jealousy, and division. Their memory is felt always as a cold pain. They are not missed, 

even as their memory haunts. Some people on the other hand leave behind a legacy of harmony and 

completeness, a spirit of understanding, compassion, affirmation, and unity. These people are missed but the ache 

is a warm one, a nurturing one, one of happy memory. 

Going away in death has exactly the same dynamic. By the way we live and die we will leave behind either a spirit 

that perennially haunts the peace of our loved ones, or we will leave behind a spirit that brings a warmth every time 

our memory is evoked. 

Used with permission of the author. Oblate Father Ron Rolheiser is a theologian, teacher, and award-winning 

author, and is President of the Oblate School of Theology in San Antonio, TX. He can be contacted through his 

website www.ronrolheiser.com. Reprinted from May 11, 2020. 
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JOIN US FOR THE ROSARY 

For centuries, the 

Catholic Church has 

set aside the entire 

month of May to honor 

Mary, the Mother of 

God. Every Friday 

morning at 8:00 AM, we 

gather in Church to 

pray the rosary before 

the 8:30 AM Mass. It 

would be wonderful if you could join us in this beautiful 

prayer. No reservation is required. 

 

If you are unable to join us, perhaps you could find 

time to pray the rosary at home. You can pray the 

rosary along with a video, featuring St. Hubert 

Parishioners, which can be found on the St. Hubert 

website under Devotional Prayers. 

222 
for 22 
 

Angels are sent by God to guard us in all ways  

(Psalm 91:11) and to deliver messages (Luke 1:19).  

One way they might communicate with us is 

through Angel Numbers, or repeated number 

sequences. 

 

The Angel Number 222 is very significant. 222 as an 

Angel Number has to do with creating blessings on a 

huge and global scale. This message from heaven is a 

sign of direction. It is telling you that your intuition is 

providing you with the answer or information you need 

at this time. This number is sending you an angel 

message to look within for the answers and to listen to 

your heart. 

 

For the coming year, we are trying to increase our 

student population to 222 students. We have many 

families who would like to send their children to a 

Catholic School but are unable to afford it. There is a 

Tuition Assistance Fund that has been able to help 

many families, but we would like to do more.   

 

Please listen to your heart and help us create 

blessings for those who desire a Catholic education. If 

you are able to help, there is a yellow envelope in your 

monthly envelope packet, envelopes in the back of 

Church, and you can also make an electronic donation 

on Give Central. May God, and the Angels, bless you 

for your kindness and generosity.  

SCOUTS IN ACTION 

 

 

 

 

The Scouts from St,. Hubert Troops 399 and 399G 

spent Saturday working with the Hoffman Estates Post 

Office on their annual food drive. The scouts sorted 

and packed over 70 cases of food and personal items. 

(Just over 2,000 items) All of the food was delivered to 

the food pantry at the Church of the Holy Spirit on 

Monday. Thank you to everyone in the parish that 

contributed to the drive.  
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Job Seeker's Exchange 

May 23, 6:00—7:00 PM  

Dorothy Day Room  

This meeting will be in person only. 

Whether you are a newcomer to the Saint 

Hubert Job Support Group or one of our members, feel free to 

attend the meeting for job seekers, which precedes our regular 

Monday meeting on the 2nd and 4th Monday of each month. You 

can sit in and learn from the questions and answers of others. 

Stop in to the Job Seeker’s Exchange prior to the start of our 

regular meeting. 

 

Creating Competitive Advantage 

May 23  from 7:00—9:00 PM  

Parish Ministry Center Club Room or on Zoom 

This meeting will be a "hybrid.” 

We'd like to see you in person, where we have complimentary 

masks, socially-distanced seating, touchless registration (via QR 

code), and hand sanitizer, but you can also join our Zoom 

meeting. 

 

How do you compete, to be the best candidate, in the eyes of 

prospective employers? 

 

Our presenter, Bob Placko, who has 35 years of 

experience with the HR Department at Motorola and 

retired as Senior Vice President of Human 

Resources, will provide ideas and strategies to set 

yourself apart from the competition. 

St. Hubert School 

is looking for a  

Director of our 

Extended Day 

program. 

This is a wonderful chance to work with our 

school children during after school hours.  

It is a part time position with hours from 1-6 

Monday through Friday. The compensation 

range $16-20 per hour. If you are 

interested in finding out more about this 

position, please contact Principal Julie 

Martin at 847-885.7702, ext. 201 or 

jmartin@sthubertschool.org.  

 FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE:                                    Balancing the Budget 

If you are in a position to do so, during the 

weekend of May 29 we’ll take up a second 

collection to try to help us offset some of the 

short fall we’re experiencing this year. We’re 

truly grateful to everyone who is supporting 

us during some challenging times. 

 Stewardship Report� �� �� ��

�� � April�

�� � 2022� 2021� INC (DEC)�

 Church Collec
ons� $120,704 � $90,998 � $29,706 �

�� �   ��

 Total Income*� $229,868 � $199,069 � $30,799 �

 Total Expense*� $258,330 � $274,327 � ($15,997)�

 Inc. over (Under) Expense� ($28,462)� ($75,258)� $46,796 �

�� � �� �� ��

�� � April Year to Date                  �� ��

�� � 2022� 2021� INC (DEC)�

 Church Collec
ons� $1,078,669 � $880,297 � $198,372 �

�� � �� �� ��

 Total Income*� $2,141,783 �$2,202,398 � ($60,615)�

 Total Expense*� $2,469,199 �$2,388,699 � $80,500 �

 Inc. over (Under) Expense� ($327,416)� ($186,301)� ($141,115)�

�� �   ��

* Income & Expense includes the Church and the School. � ��

 

Dear St. Hubert Parishioners, 

 

THANK YOU for your 

gift of underwear, Pull-

Ups and diapers in a 

year that has been so 

difficult for so many. 

Since the COVID-19 

pandemic began, calls 

to the Illinois Domestic 

Violence Hotline increased dramatically and 

continue to surge. The majority of these callers 

need shelter. The number of children WINGS 

serves continues to increase. Our ability to 

respond to and serve these families in crisis is 

made possible by donors like YOU! 

 

We hope we can count on you to give in the 

future and share the great work WINGS does 

every day to help families continue to grow on 

their journey away from domestic violence 

toward freedom.  

 

We wish you and your loved ones health and 

peace in these uncertain times. 

 

Gratefully,  

 

     Tabitha Nilson 

     In-Kind Programs Donations Supervisor 
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   Helping Hands Ministry Story 25 

One of St Hubert’s parishioners contacted Helping Hands Ministry to  

provide transportation to a doctor’s appointment for her baby.  

 

To request assistance or to volunteer, please contact the St. Hubert front 

office at 847-885-7700, ext. 102 and your request will be shared with the 

Helping Hands Coordinator.  

Our next monthly Food Collection will be on June 18 & 19 

Donations will benefit the St. Vincent De Paul Food Pantry at St. Marcelline and will be 

accepted at all our Masses and on Sunday, from 1 to 3 PM at the south driveway of the 

church.  

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES AVAILABLE TO OUR COMMUNITY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If the outside of your home needs a fresh coat of 

paint, consider applying for the 35th Annual  

Paint-A-Thon program. Contact Lauren Ewan for an 

application or more information at 847-285-4541 or 

lewan@schaumburg,township.org. Applications are 

due July 1st. 

 

Program is open to older adults aged 60 and older, 

people with disabilities and veterans. There are  

income and asset limits, but all are encouraged to 

apply. There is no cost to the homeowner and  

volunteer groups complete all the work. 

 

Paint Day is Saturday, September 10, 2022. 

New water/wastewater assistance 

programs for low income households  
 

The Low Income Household Water Assistance 

Program (LIHWAP) is now available to assist 

customers experiencing economic hardship with 

water and wastewater utility bills. Offers one-time 

assistance. Program will run through September 31, 

2023 or until funds are exhausted. Visit 

www.helpillinoisfamilies.com. Or call Cook County 

at 800-571-2332 or visit CEDAorg.net/sites. 

SNAP  

(Supplemental Nutritional Assistance Program) 

 

At the Township of Schaumburg Food Pantry, one 

third of the individuals served monthly are children. 

To qualify, residents must live in the Township and 

express a food need. The Township offers fresh 

fruits, vegetable, meat, dairy and more. These 

nutrient-dense foods help students remain alert, 

focused and attentive. We accept donations 

Monday—Friday from 8:30 AM—5:30 PM at the north 

entrance of our building. 

Assistance available for renters  

affected by COVID-19 

A new rental assistance program is now available 

for Hoffman Estates residents affected by the 

COVID-19 pandemic. Grants up to $12,000 are 

available for moderate and low-income Hoffman 

Estates residents who are behind on rent. Residents 

may be eligible if they meet the following criteria: 

 

• Household income is at or below 80% the area 

median income (Table 1 below) 

• Rental unit is the primary residence in the 

Village of Hoffman Estates 

• Proof of financial hardship due to COVID-19 

• Currently behind on rent 

 

The program is sponsored by the Village of Hoffman 

Estates using CARES Act CDBG-CV funds and is 

administered by the North West Housing 

Partnership (NWHP), a non-profit agency. For 

further details, please contact NWHP at 847-969-

0561 or visit www.nwhp.net. 



Rev. Mike Scherschel (Pastor)……………………………………………….….Ext. 106…..…………..................mscherschel@sainthubert.org 

Rev. Robert C. Rizzo (Pastor Emeritus) 

Pat Aschom (Pastoral Secretary)……………………...………………......Ext. 104………….…...….…………………….paschom@sainthubert.org 

Deacon Steve Baldasti...................................... …………………………………………………..………….……….….……..bjunctionb@hotmail.com  

Deacon Larry Smith .......................................... …………...…...Ext. 105……..…….…….…..……...……….... lsmith@sainthubert.org 

Deacon Allen & Stephanie Tatara .................... …………………..Ext. 114..……………………..………………….atatara@archchicago.org 

Joyce Manfre (Interim Business Manager)….…………………......Ext. 111…………………….……………...……..jmanfre@sainthubert.org 

Dean Hoppesch (Interim Book Keeper)……………………...………….Ext. 110………………………...……..….dhoppesch@sainthubert.org 

Marie Staffa (Ministry Coordinator)……………………………….………....Ext.124…………………..………..……………...mstaffa@sainthubert.org 

Ed Magistrado (Director of Music)……….……………………………...…...Ext. 108………………………...……...emagistrado@sainthubert.org 

Michael Keenan (Director of Religious Ed.)..…………………......847-885-7703……………..…….……...mkeenan@sainthubert.org 

Stephanie Tatara (Youth Ministry Coordinator)…………..……….Ext. 114………………………..………….……….statara@sainthubert.org 

Karyn Weiland (Director of Marketing)………………………..………...Ext. 119………………..……….……………...kweiland@sainthubert.org 

PARISH OFFICE ……………847-885-7700 Ext. 102       FAX…...847-885-4631          www.sainthubert.org 

THE PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

MONDAY—THURSDAY  

9 AM—NOON, 1—5 PM 

FRIDAY 

9 AM—NOON, 1-4 PM 

         SATURDAY                SUNDAY 

       9 AM—1:30 PM             CLOSED 

 ST. HUBERT SCHOOL ................... 847-885-7702 
 

Julie Martin ........................................... Principal 

Stephanie Cilek ..................... Assistant Principal 

Fax ............................................... 847-885-0604 

Email ......................... office@sthubertschool.org 
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ARCHDIOCESE HOT LINES 

Sexual Abuse .....................................800-994-6200 

Financial Misconduct .........................866-294-5256 

ALEXIAN INTERFAITH COUNSELING 

SERVICES…………………………………………………...855-383-2224 

DOMESTIC VIOLENCE HELPLINE….877-863-6338 

CRISIS PREGNANCY HELPLINE…….630-339-3660   
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Plote Construction Inc.
1100 Brandt Drive 

Hoffman Estates, IL  60192

(847) 695-9300

www.plote.com

CENTRAL PLUMBING  
COMPANY, INC.

Since 1980
4 Generations of Plumbers

Repairs & Remodeling • Water Heaters 
Disposals • Sump Pumps • Rodding

847-253-9181
Rob Ryan - Kevin Ryan 

IL LIC # PL16019   LIC # 055-012918

Ask for the Parish Discount! 
Additional Discount For Senior 

Citizens 55 Years or Older!
3.5% Credit Card 
Convenience Fee

Painting
John Roberts 

847-544-6990 
St. Hubert Parish Member 

Free Estimates 

RAY’S PLUMBING
& HEATING

DIV. OF DAN DOYLE INC.

Heating • Plumbing
Air Conditioning

“All Your Service Needs”

10% Off Labor With This Coupon
847-895-3430

VOTE JUNE 28TH

VOTE PRO BIRTH

VOTE PRO LIFE
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HEATING &
AIR CONDITIONING

corcoranheating.com

Tom Corcoran
(847) 397-5888

or visit us on the web at www.kelleykelleykelley.com

 
Attorneys And Counsellors At Law

John P. Kelley (1931-2009)  William F. Kelley 
Matthew X. Kelley

Scott C. Zambo - Associate 
Areas of Practice

Corporate - Real Estate - Estate Planning - Tax - Probate  
Divorce -  Traffic - Bankruptcy - Commercial and Business 

Transactions - Litigation - Personal Injury

1535 West Schaumburg Road, Suite 204, Heritage Bank  
Building Schaumburg, Illinois 60194  (847) 895-9151

HOME REPAIRS
AND

IMPROVEMENTS 
Ken Young 

847-358-3026
~ HAPPINESS GUARANTEED ~ 

• OVER 50 YEARS OF QUALITY SERVICE •

Heritage Bank of Schaumburg
Community Banking at its Best!

Our staff is friendly, and all credit decisions are
made right here at home by people who are familiar
with the needs and preferences of the community.

We offer a full line of products to meet your needs.

HERITAGE BANK 
SCHAUMBURG

1535 W. Schaumburg Rd. 
Schaumburg, IL 60194 

(847) 524-4000 
www.hbschaumburg.comMember F.D.I.C.

(847) 882-5580
www.ahlgrimfuneral.com

330 W. Golf Road
(1/2 mi W. of Roselle Road)

Schaumburg

Richard Gerber
Luxury Homes

Single 
Family Homes 
Town Homes 
Estate Sales

www.RichardGerber.com 
847-987-5356

Suburban, Schaumburg

The Fabbrini Family
Parishioners since 1962
Toll free: 888-885-2000
Local: 847-885-2000

Asthma
& Allergy

Adult/Pediatric

Mark Miller, M.D.
Parishioner

455 S. Roselle Rd.,
Suite 206 • Schaumburg

847-352-2822

(847) 734-9000 
575 Bennett Rd. 

Elk Grove Village, IL 
www.pulverpackaging.com

RETINA INSTITUTE  
OF ILLINOIS

Our retinal specialists care for a variety of medical and 
surgical retinal diseases including: Age Related Macular 
Degeneration, Diabetic Retinopathy, Retinal Tears  and 
Detachments, Vascular Occlusions, Macular Hole, Macular 
Pucker and Uveitis.

We believe in providing compassionate and conscientious 
retinal care to our   patients, with the goal of improving 
eyesight and preventing loss of vision.

Huntley	 St Alexius Medical Center	 Niles 
12030 Princeton Dr	 Dr Bldg Two Ste 404	 8780 W Golf ste 304 
Huntley, IL 60147	 1585 N Barrington Rd	 Niles, IL 60714 
847-802-4632	 Hoffman Estates, IL 60189	 847-297-8900

820 Office Park	 Lincoln Square	 Gurnee 
820 E. Terra Cotta, Suite 247	 2326 W. Foster, Suite 100	 36100 Brookside,  Ste 206 
Crystal Lake, IL  60014  	 Chicago, IL  60625	 Gurnee, IL  60031 
815-788-1000	 773-784-9400	 847-855-2500

John C Michael, M.D.
Rumya Rao, M.D.

Matthew Wessel, M.D.
Ruik Chete, M.D.

Katarzyna Brodowska, M.D

Contact Jeff Hansen 
to place an ad today! 
jhansen@4LPi.com 
or (800) 950-9952 x2683

VOTE JUNE 28TH

VOTE PRO BIRTH

VOTE PRO LIFE

VOTE JUNE 28TH

VOTE PRO BIRTH

VOTE PRO LIFE

Bathrooms	 Windows 

Siding	 Electrical 

Kitchens	 Plumbing 

Painting	 Tiling 

Floors	 Doors

Ken Linnemann

224/875-5112
FULLY INSURED


